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       Thursday 10th  November 
 
Dear Parents/ Carer, 
 
                Children in Need Friday 18th November 2016  
 
As one of the charity events we have selected as a school, the School Council would 
like to let you know that on Friday 18th November we are supporting Children in 
Need. There will be exciting things taking place on Friday18th November 
 
Children can come in non-uniform and the theme is “Spotacular.” This is not a 
general non uniform day so please be creative as possible. Can you add some spots 
to an old top? Could you have spotty face paint or decorate your hair? Children can 
bring in a small donation if they wish. We are looking forward to seeing some 
interesting and fun costumes in school which will add to the fun. Prizes will be given 
to the best spotty fancy dress for each Year Group, in Friday’s assembly. 
 
As well as this, the school council will be selling toast at Playtime for all the children, 
please see separate letter for this information. A slice of toast will cost 20p. The 
School Council are buying Pudsey wrist bands and key rings which they will be 
selling for a pound. They will sell these on Friday 18th November. 
 
Please also look out for our “Broadwood’s Got Talent” event that will also be 
happening on Friday 18th November. 
 
All proceeds will go to Children in Need and all the fantastic work they do. 
 
We thank you for your support on what should prove to be a fun and exciting day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Dangerfield (PSHCE co-ordinator) 
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